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Christopher Anderson, Elena Cates, Ray Duda, 
Lenore Mandi, Frank Colandro, Susan Jacobsen, 
Bart Heefner, Warren Denny, Toni Coe, Gary 
Livia, Taylor Bova, Gerry Fraioli, Betty Vitti, 
Rosemary Bella, Sonya Correntee, Mary Caruso, 
Patrick Battinelli, Julie Salce, Lois Scatton, Carol 
Kane, Kristee Brooks, Michael Pataky, Ed 
Gentile, Daniel Caruso, Anthony Tomczyk, 
Marge Denicola, Gina Stuart, Adam Godlewski, 
Mark, Johann Fernando, Sandy Recchia, Gene 
Gil, Kathy L., Mary Palmer, Sylvia Privil, Sandra 
Coppola, Theresa Riendeau, Maria Nurena and  
Jessica Rabasco. 

Remember the men and women 
in the Armed Forces and all who 
protect us and put themselves in 
harmõs way on our behalf; may 
they be shielded from danger; 
and for their families and loved 

ones.  In particular, Andrew Anderson, 
Christopher Blasius, C. J. DelVaglio, Samantha 
Krom, Christian Legaspe, Steven Nolan and 
Dylan Schneider.  

To speak of many things... 
Thank you to all who participated in our Giving Tree this year.  
Your generosity was evident in the tremendous number of gifts 
beneath the Christmas Giving Tree. 

Your generosity will provide so many children with not only a 
gift but also happiness and joy to so many for Christmas.  
Thank you also to Mary and Tony Lamonte for organizing and 
distributing the gifts and to the many Confirmation candidates 
and parishioners who helped sort the gifts and prepare them for 
distribution. 
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Thank you to all who baked and all who shopped.  Hope 
everyone enjoyed the home-baked goodies.   

As we enter into the final week of Advent, and complete all 
our preparations for celebrating Christmas, I would like to 
thank all who have sent Christmas cards or gifts for your 
thoughtfulness and kindness.   

On behalf of the staff of Saint Maurice Parish, I extend to one 
and all ĕ parishioners and friends ĕ a very Blessed and 
graced Merry Christmas. 
As you celebrate Christmas Day with families and friends, may 
the peace and joy the birth of the Christ child brings to the 
world, fill your hearts and your homes during the Christmas 
season, thankful for having received such a wonderful gift 
from God in the birth of His Son. 
Special thanks to Msgr. Bill Scheyd and Fr. Bob Lombardo for 
their celebrating Christmas masses with us.   
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choicest Blessings throughout the Christmas season, 
Fr. Fred   

�� 


